



10 September 2025

Dear Families

Early Closure on Thursday 18 September 2025 And Late Start on Friday 19 September 2025

Thursday 18 September will be Sackville School's Open Evening for new entrants.

In order to prepare for this evening and present Sackville as the great school it is, students will be finishing early at 12.35pm. Students who are unable to get home can be supervised by staff in school and should make their way to the canteen area at 12.35pm.

I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to come along and look around the school in the evening and see for yourself some of the fantastic learning that is taking place.

Finally, just a reminder that the school will be opening later on Friday 19 September. Students will be expected to arrive by 9.25am and go to their form room for tutor time.

Yours sincerely

Mr Paul Street **Deputy Head**















